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Winter 2024

Dear Brother Knights, Family and Friends:

The Christmas season has come & gone and we enjoyed the festivities, as we always do,
at Aquinas Council. From decorating day to Thanksgiving & through all our events, I am
glad we continued our holiday traditions with great pride.

Thank you to our members who have attended our last couple of meetings. I appreciate
your interest & your support and let’s keep the momentum going. Our next Council meeting
will be Saturday February 17th at 1pm (followed by our St. Valentine’s Day Get-Together at
2pm) After that the next meeting will be Saturday April 13th at 1pm and then the June
meeting with elections date TBD.

I would like to move onto 757 Club business. Maintaining our house and property is
always important to us. We recently did major sidewalk repair. This was hard work on a
very hot day and I can’t thank everyone who worked on it enough. We have always had a
very dedicated workforce at Aquinas Council, thank you to you all. Next we are in the
process of building a fence to our backyard and there are other projects to come in the near
future. Let us know if you like to be involved. We would like to hear from you.

I would like to thank our members who have paid their dues and added a donation.
Your generosity is greatly appreciated and it always helps.

Dues 2nd Notice for 2024. Once again we would like to thank all our members that
have promptly paid their dues. If you have not yet paid your dues please do so. Further
notices are an unnecessary expense. Thank you for your cooperation.

Don’t be a stranger, stop by and see us. Thank you for your support and hope to see
you around the Council!

Fraternally,

Raymond Drew
Grand Knight

GOD BLESS AQUINAS COUNCIL.
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